
 
 

   

 

 
 

Monday, March 1st 

Monday, March 1st 

Monday, March 1st 

Monday, March 1st 

Wednesday,  March 3rd 

Wednesday,  March 3rd 

Friday,  March 5th 

Friday,  March 5th 

Saturday,  March 6th 

Wednesday,  March 10th 

Thursday,  March 11th 

Thursday,  March 11th 

Friday,  March 12th 

Friday,  March 12th 

Saturday,  March 13th 

HS Boys Soccer Tryouts (3-5pm) 

JH Girls Soccer Tryouts (3-5pm) 

HS Girls Softball Information Meeting (3-4pm) 

HS Girls Golf Parents Meeting (6:30-7:30pm) 

Builders Assembly (12:45-1:45pm) 

HS Track Information Meeting (2-3pm) 

Spirit Day 

Mid-Term Late Work Deadline 

Saturday School (7-10am) 

National Latin Exam (1-1:45pm) 

Food Handlers Class (2-3:30pm) 

Parent Teacher Conferences (3-7pm) 

NO SCHOOL - Parent Teacher Conferences 

Parent Teacher Conferences (8am-12pm) 

Saturday School (7-10am) 
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Spring Athletics 
Tryouts and informational meetings are taking place during the first week of March for a number of spring 
sports (HS Boys Soccer, JH Girls Soccer, HS Girls Softball, HS Girls Golf, HS Track and Field). Please see the 
school calendar for specific dates and times. The first meeting for HS Boys Tennis is still TBD at this time. 
Please contact coach Madyson Prevette, at ​mprevette@apamail.org​, for additional tennis information. 
 

Saturday School 
Saturday School will take place every Saturday in March. Prepayment is required and must be paid at the 
HS/JH Office by the end of school each Friday before Saturday School. Cash or Credit Card is accepted.  No 
payments will be accepted on the day of Saturday School.  
Please arrive 10-15 mins early to check in. Saturday School starts promptly at 7:00am. Students who arrive 
late (7am or later) will be asked to return on the next available Saturday School date. No food or electronics 
will be allowed. A water bottle is acceptable. Students can work on homework or read a book and they 
must be in FULL Monday-Friday uniform, including their name tag. 
 
 

Climate Survey Opt Out forms 
The State of Utah requires that we conduct an annual “School Climate Survey”. The purpose of 
the survey is for the state leaders to learn about the experience Utah students are having at 
their schools. The survey is anonymous and student identities will not be associated with their 
answers. 
We will administer the survey to students in 2nd, 5th, 6th, 7th, 9th and 11th grades. The 
students will complete the surveys in the classroom with their teachers. Parents can excuse 
their students from participating in the Climate Survey in either of two ways: 

1. Paper Opt Out forms will be sent home with students, along with the survey questions. 
Parents may complete the form and return it to school. 

2. An email will be sent to parents through Skyward with a link to the Opt Out form. The form 
will also include links to the student surveys. Parents may complete and submit the form 
electronically through Skyward to opt their students out of the survey. 

Opt Out forms must be submitted by March 12th, 2021. 
 

Proposed Fee Schedule 
American Preparatory Academy's governing board is currently in the process of reviewing proposed fees 
from each of the schools for the 2021-2022 school year. Parents may review the proposed fees and have an 
opportunity to share thoughts or concerns for Board members to consider before approving these fees.  
Please take some time to review the fees your local school proposed. You can find the proposed fees 
specific to your school on the Proposed Fee Schedule Website at the following link: 

https://draper3.americanprep.org/school-fees/ 
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There will be two opportunities for public comment specific to these proposed fees at their scheduled 
board meetings held at the American Preparatory Schools District Office located at 12894 S. Pony Express 
Rd. Unit 600, Draper, UT, on the following dates beginning at 7:00 PM: 

● Tuesday, March 2nd, 2021 
● Tuesday, March 26th, 2021 

 
 
 
 
 

- Reminders ​(repeat information from previous newsletter)​ -  
 
 

10th Grade Red Carpet Gala 
The 10th Grade Red Carpet Gala will be held on ​Saturday, March 27th​. More details will be provided to 
students in their 4th period classes. Please review the dress code below: 

● Ladies: Skirt or dress that goes to the knee, dress shoes that won't mark up the gym floor, and tops 
must have at least a two-inch strap. 

● Gentlemen: Dress pants, dress shirt, tie, belt, and dress shoes that won't mark up the gym floor. 
 

Tutoring Available 
Attention APA students and parents! Tutoring by the National Honor Society is held in room 323 every day 
after school for one hour. This is a simple way for students to get help with their homework. Tutoring is 
open to anybody.  No registration needed.  Just come up to room 323 for help in any subject.  
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